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Hudbay's air quality permit must be rejected because it fails to address a planned 500-acre toxic
tailings pile that will blow dangerous clouds of lead and mercury directly at a school less than one
mile away. The monitoring stations are too far apart to produce accurate readings, and the permit
request doesn't even mention the third tailings pile. How can we even entertain the certain
poisoning of our children to appease the financial interests of a foreign mining company with so
little oversight?


